
Healthcare Directory TLC

Welcome to the Healthcare Directory TLC Page
The Office of the National Coordinator for Health Information Technology (ONC) has convenes a Healthcare Directory Technology Learning 
Community (HcDir TLC) quarterly on the second Friday of the month at 12 pm ET. Public and private stakeholders are encouraged to participate in 
the HcDir TLC to share their experiences and perspectives on healthcare directory issues such as interoperability, data quality, and existing and 
evolving standards. In addition, the HcDir TLC will seek to explore non-technical issues such as governance and sustainability, recognizing that 
technical solutions alone are insufficient for successful implementation of healthcare directories.

The Healthcare Directory Technology Learning Community meetings are currently suspended. We are planning for a second workshop to 
be held June 13th and 14th 2019 in Washington, DC. Details can be found .   here

 For additional information please contact Daniel Chaput at  . Daniel.Chaput@hhs.gov

Please use the menu/page tree on the left of this page to navigate the HcDir TLC space
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